








ExSC 6929-A
From: PSA Department 
Sent: Monday, November 24, 2008 10:04 AM
To: Anne Caldas
Cc: James Thompson
Subject: FW: ExSC 6929


From: Theresa Zuraski [mailto:TZuraski@aami.org] 
Sent: Monday, November 24, 2008 9:08 AM
To: PSA Department
Subject: ExSC 6929
Requiring that reaffirmation information be included on the cover or title page is an expensive burden for standards developers.  The current system of also allowing developers to make this information available through other means, e.g., through inserts or via the developer's website, is sufficient.

 

Theresa Zuraski

Sr VP, Standards Policy and Programs

AAMI

 
